
 

 Grant helps local  
genealogy society  
store information 
 

 The members of the Wayne County  
Genealogical Society (WCGS) wants to  
sincerely thank the Wayne County  
Foundation for their generous grant. 
 
The grant was awarded last November and  
since that time, we have been able to use  
the funds to purchase two new computer  
work stations, much needed shelving and  
archival quality paper supplies. 
 
The WCGS is a not-for-profit organization  
that maintains a large collection of  
genealogical records, documents and  
materials relating o the ancestors who lived  
in the East-Central Indiana area. Our funds  
are limited and the two generous grants  
that we have received from the Wayne  
County Foundation have allowed us to  
update our storage and efficiently maintain  
these valuables, unique and historic  
materials. 
 
Thank you, Wayne County Foundation! Your  
contribution to our community is priceless! 
 
Darlene Moegerle, president 
 
Wayne County Genealogical Society 
 
Richmond 
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